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For many years now, the Lycée Ozanam has a student 

exchange with the Werdenfels-gymnasium of Garmisch-

Partenkirchen in Germany. This year twenty-five students 

participated in that exchange. A few months after their stay in 

Germany, they welcomed their exchanges students in Lille 

from the 30 of April to the 6 of May 2019. Some of these 

students only study English and Spanish, so they had to use 

another way to communicate with their new friends. With by 

example, the Robert Brio, an online dictionary. They were all 

able to do the activities with the school: quiz, singing some of 

the national anthems, a visit to Nausicaa and a tour of the city 

of Lille and of the city of 

Bruges. 

The students also 

organised their own 

activities, like a laser 

game, visit to Paris, 

sports and fun fairs. The 

students did those 

activities ether in groups 

or alone, but always with 

their exchange buddy.   

The French pupils who participated in the exchange only 

talk about an amazing experience, which made them, 

rediscovered certain things. Like newborn friendships or 

simple pleasures. They are thankful, of the chance they had to 

participate in this exchange with such amazing people and 

such fun activities.  

And finally, all of it brought joy, new personal knowledge but 

also language skills and a lot of curiosity. It was an adventure 

from the start for everybody!   
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